
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

FIVE DAY PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD 
OCTOBER 19 – OCTOBER 23, 2020 

 
PROPOSED SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENTS TO  

PY 2019 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN AND 2019-2023 CONSOLIDATED PLAN 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) PROGRAM 

 
PROPOSED PROJECTS/PROGRAMS 

 
FUNDING SOURCES: 
CDBG-CV CARES ACT ALLOCATION:  $239,351 
 
TENTATIVE PROJECTS/PROGRAMS PROPOSED 

AMOUNT 
EMERGENCY CRISIS FUND – PUBLIC SERVICES (COVID-19 RESPONSE) $239,351 
TOTAL PROPOSED FUNDING $239,351 

 

The City of Sierra Vista is considering making substantial amendments to its PY 2019 
Annual Action Plan and Five-Year Consolidated Plan to program supplemental CDBG 
funding received through the Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security Act (CARES 
Act) for the purpose of coronavirus response.  The amount of CDBG-CV funds 
appropriated to the City of Sierra Vista is $239,351. 
 
The Community Development Department encourages all parties to participate at a 
PUBLIC HEARING on Thursday, November 12, 2020 at 5:00 P.M.  The meeting will be held 
at the City Council Chambers at City Hall, 1011 N. Coronado Drive, Sierra Vista, Arizona 
85635.  Please consult the City’s website www.SierraVistaAZ.gov or contact the City for 
meeting information.   
 
If you wish to provide comments on the proposed project/program at the public hearing, 
please contact the City Clerk, Jill Adams, by 5:00 p.m. on November 11, 2020, for 
instructions.  Ms. Adams can be reached by phone at (520)458-3315  or by email at 
Jill.Adams@SierraVistaAZ.gov.   
 
Copies of the proposed substantial amendments to the PY 2019 Annual Action Plan and 
Five-Year Consolidated Plan are available for public review at the City of Sierra Vista, City 
Hall, 1011 North Coronado Drive, Department of Community Development and the City’s 
website:  www.SierraVistaAZ.gov.  The five-day public review period begins on October 
19, 2020 and ends on October 23, 2020. 
 
The City will provide technical assistance related to this document or public hearing upon 
request.  In addition, the City will make adequate provisions to assist non-English speaking 
residents in interpreting program opportunities and provisions on a case by case basis, as 
well as provide auxiliary aides and services for individuals with disabilities.  A reasonable 
number of free copies of the Annual Action Plan and Consolidated Plan, and other 



standard documentation, will be provided to citizens and groups at their request.  Direct 
comments, questions, or suggestions to Matt McLachlan, Department of Community 
Development, at 520-417-4413 or via email at Matt.McLachlan@SierraVistaAZ.gov.  
Written comments on the above plan will be received through November 11, 2020 at 5:00 
P.M. at the following address:  City of Sierra Vista, 1011 North Coronado Drive, 
Department of Community Development ATTN Director.  
 
                                Matt McLachlan, Director 
       Department of Community Development 
        
 


